

Bristol Police Department D18



June 16, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Francesca Erice, Bee Jeweled, 39 State Street—Request for Sidewalk

Use License

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request, and I agree with his recommendation that the request be granted provided that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

STEVEN CONTENTS
Town Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

JUN 2 2 2022

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 06-16-2022

VIA

: PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

:LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT : BEE JEWELED, 39 STATE ST. REQUEST FOR SIDEWALK

USE PERMIT

Sir,

Francesca Erice from Bee Jeweled, 39 State St. is requesting a sidewalk use permit for her business. Ms. Erice is looking to place a clothing rack against her building which will allow for 5'6" of unobstructed passage in this area.

I met with Ms. Erice and measured the sidewalk. The sidewalk measures 12'6" from building to the end of curbing and 7' where a tree is planted on the sidewalk.

After reviewing this petition requests, there is no known reason for denial of this petition provided that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny
Lieutenant Roman Wozny



Bee Jeweled front view